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The entire faculty and administrative staff of St. Martin's College will move in mass

to The Evergreen State College Friday afternoon (April 30). No, St. Martin's and Evergreen

aren't merging, according to Evergreen Faculty Member Dr. Robert Barnard, "we're just

getting better acquainted."

Dr. Barnard said he and his Evergreen colleagues were welcomed to Olympia by the

St. Martin's staff "way back in our planning years." "We've been meaning to return

their cordial greeting ever since. Now we're finnally going to do so," he adds.

Classes on both campuses will close early to allow all faculty and administrative

staff to participate in a complete tour of the Evergreen campus and to enjoy and informal

"get acquainted" session.
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